
 
 

   
 
John McElvaney 
Solicitor 
Director of Legal Services 
County Hall 
Matlock 
Derbyshire 
DE4 3AG 
 
 
06th October 2015 
 
Dear John, 
 
Derbyshire Police & Crime Commissioner Annual Report 2014-15 
 
Thank you for your letter of 17th September regarding the Annual Report. I am pleased 
that the Panel were able to recommend that the report be published without amendment.  
 
I can confirm that the report will now published via my website, with hard copies being 
made available should people request them. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Alan Charles 
Police & Crime Commissioner for Derbyshire 
 

Alan Charles 
Police and Crime Commissioner for Derbyshire 
Butterley Hall 
Ripley 
Derbyshire 
DE5 3RS 
 
t: 0300 122 6000 
pccoffice@derbyshire.pnn.police.uk 
www.derbyshire-pcc.gov.uk 
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